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Survey on Performance-related Reward System 
 

May 19, 2005 
 

Dear Teaching Colleagues, 
 
A “consultation paper” on performance-related reward system for academic staff (consultation 
paper, in brief) was released by Dr. M.H. Mok, Vice-President (Administration) & Chairman, 
Staff Affairs Committee, with his memo to Deans and Heads dated April 25, 2005.  To collect 
colleagues’ views on the matter, we have designed a questionnaire-survey.  Please complete 
the attached questionnaire and e-mail it to email@buunion.org.hk or fax it to 3186 1806.  As 
Dr. Mok has asked the Deans and Heads to complete the consultation by the end of May, 
please return the questionnaire at your earliest convenience and no later than May 25.  Your 
participation is important as it will help us understand how colleagues think of the proposed 
performance-related reward system.  Personal identities of the respondents to the 
questionnaire will be kept strictly confidential. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Executive Committee 
Hong Kong Baptist University Faculty and Staff Union 
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